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395 Express Lanes Construction Continues at Eads Street/Pork Chop  

 
Construction work continues along Eads Street between the Pentagon Reservation and Army Navy Drive.  The VDOT 

construction crew is making good progress on the west side of Eads 
Street to widen pavement, install drainage, sidewalks, overhead 
structures, and curb and gutter in preparation for the 4th lane addition 
on South Rotary Road to access the future 395 Express/Toll Lanes.   
Two slug stations, 610 Mine Road and 610 Stafford are temporarily 
relocated to the kiss and drop areas by North Rotary Road as a traffic 
congestion mitigation for the duration of the Eads Street construction 
work.  Pentagon personnel and regional commuters adapted to the 
detours and temporary change in traffic patterns.   
 
There will be additional weekend construction work at the “Pork Chop” 
for the next few weeks.  Beginning on August 24, 2018, the Pork Chop 
closes on Friday nights at 6 p.m. and remains closed until 4 am the 
following Monday morning to allow construction crew to perform 
drainage work. Slugging activities in the Pork Chop may continue until 8 
pm on Fridays.  Vehicles that are not removed by 6 p.m. on Fridays 
through September 17, 2018, will be towed at owner's expense.  To 
locate a towed vehicle call the Pentagon Force Protection Agency 
(PFPA) at (703) 697-1001. 
 
The next phase of the Eads Street construction will occur on the East 
side of Eads Street around the end of September to early October, 
subject to weather condition.  The current travel lanes will switch to the 
West side.  Please be prepared and pay close attention to signage as 
they will change to align with the new traffic patterns.  More information 
will be available in mid-September.   
Information on the detailed traffic pattern changes will be posted on 
395ExpressLanes.com/pentagon.  You can also follow us on 

WHSTransportation and @WHS_Transport:  #395ExpressInfo.  Remember to practice safety, follow signs and traffic 
control direction, and be familiar with travel alternatives. 


